
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the weekend ask your child to teach you the words and actions 

to the poem ‘Pointy Hat’. 

Attendance 

 

Last week 50 children 

out of 54 received  

Dojo points for being 

in school all week. 

 Forest School  

 

Please see the list below and send 

your child in ‘Patch Clothes’ on the 

correct day.  These groups will have 

a Forest School session once a week 

and then the groups will 

swap after half term, so 

don’t worry if you can’t see 

your child’s name! This 

week they have been learning to 

climb and swing in the trees safely. 

 

 
Monday 26th 

September  

RSD 

Thursday 29th 

September 

RAB 

Arthur 

Peyton 

Harry 

Daniel 

Amelia 

Mollie 

Sophie 

Marley 

Matteo 

Naomi 

George A 

Neahve 

Harrison 

Lexie 

Jacob 

Daenerys 

Titan 

George F 

Jaxson 

Vienna 

Declan 

Isabelle 

Holly 

Jake 

Poppy 

Nathan 

Sully 

Phonics 

 

Each week we will learn 4 new  

letter sounds. To help the children 

learn these sounds we would like 

you to talk to your child about 

which words begin with each 

sound.  With your child please 

search at home for objects for the 

following sounds… 

 

 

 

Please upload a short video on to 

Class Dojo of your child talking 

about their objects.  In the videos 

please encourage your child to say 

“I have chosen a ____ for the  

letter sound ____.” 

 

It is really important to use the 

pure sounds for the letters eg 

“ffffff” for the letter f instead of 

“fff-uh.”  Your videos will be 

shared with the class next week. 


